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11/15/2013 

 

 

Director Matt Lepore 

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

 

Re:      Request for a Rule 502.b Variance from Rule 305.d 

 Anderson #1, SESE  6 -6N-65W   

 Weld County, CO 

 

 

Dear Director Lepore: 

 

Please let this letter serve as a request for administrative approval of a rule 502.b variance, rule 305.d, re-entry 

Form 2 without a 20 day comment period for the Anderson #1 well.  This well was abandoned in accordance 

with COGCC rules in 1994.  PDC Energy plans to re-enter & re-plug this well in accordance with current 

COGCC standards which will enable PDC Energy to complete the wells drilled on the Diana 6T-HZ Pad, SWSE  6-

6N-65W, located within 1500’ of the Anderson #1 well. 

 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

 

                 

                Christine Brookshire 

                Regulatory Tech II 

                PDC Energy 

                1775 Sherman St. 

                Denver, CO 80203 

 

                Christine.Brookshire@pdce.com 

                303-318-6102 
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